
Elementary Snow Day Plans 2024-25 
 
With potential of snow and ice in the coming months, snow days will come to mind.  As done last year, 
please see the plan should there be snow days in our future. 
 

• Mr. Kirkpatrick has sent communication November 8 outlining details on Winter Weather.  
• While originally traditional snow days were not built into the calendar, as we analyzed the 

amount of time in school this year, we are able to do one traditional snow day prior to any 
subsequent remote learning days without the need to have students make up the day.   

 
After the use of one traditional snow day (no remote learning), we will plan on remote learning at the 
elementary level.  The week of November 18, teachers will send home paper packet assignments in 
anticipation of future snow days.  The completion of these packets will serve as instructional attendance 
for Snow Day 2 – 5.  At least 2 days of packets will be sent home this month.  
 

• After the first traditional snow day (no school), the second and third snow day will kick into 
remote learning via the completion of the paper packets.  

• Students will be expected to complete the paper packet for school work that day and this will 
count as their attendance for the day.   

• Students will have one week to complete the paper packet and return it to school.  Teachers are 
available through email and SeeSaw to answer any questions or assist students and families with 
questions on the day of remote learning. 
 

As we encounter winter weather and potential closures in the future, we will continue to stay in 
communication with families through each step of the way.  
 
Please contact your school’s principal with questions. Thank you! 
 


